From: Sukhi Dhadwar

Sent: 21 January 2020 10:40

To: Sukhi Dhadwar

Subject: FW: Great Oak - Fiddlers Hamlet - New Dwelling EPF/2705/19

From: harry c [mailto:hac0013@hotmail.com]

Sent: 21 January 2020 10:35

To: Sukhi Dhadwar

Cc: PAUL SAGGERS; Lissa Compton; Chris Compton

Subject: Re: Great Oak - Fiddlers Hamlet - New Dwelling EPF/2705/19

CAUTION: This Message originated outside of Epping Forest District Council. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the contents is safe.

Hi Sukhi,
Just to jump in, and give a further bit of information in regards to the canteen

The canteeen is a mid-1950s prefabricated structure with an asbestos roof and ceiling and in a heavy state of
disrepair. It was never intended to stay as they were only built with a life span of around 10 years.

I hope that helps.
Kind regards,
Harry Compton

Sent from my iPhone



